
 
 
 
Hello PoANT members 
 
Happy Silly Season to you all!   We will be having a New Year’s get together on the evening Fri 
Jan 15

th
.  Try and keep this date free and look out for the invite. 

 
Thanks to those of you who were able to come to the AGM in August. Since then there has been a 
new Committee and Office Bearers elected. 
 
The new Office Bearers are: 
 
Chair:   Pat Netschitowsky 
Vice Chair:  Michelle Hogan 
Joint Secretaries: Fiona McConchie & Michael Weir 
Joint Treasurers: Stephanie Roberts & Ali Baker 
 
Thanks and congratulations were extended to the outgoing Office Bearers and Committee members 
who have done an extraordinary job.  
 
At the AGM members were asked to prioritise what they considered the most pressing issues facing 
us in the Port and Lefevre Peninsula. As a result of this the Committee has elected to focus on 3 main 
campaign areas: 

 Hart's Mill - its retention and future use  
 Heritage protection & Council liaison  
 The Port Waterfront Development.  

We will be continuing our participation in the LMC Community Forum and the LMC's Cultural 
Mapping Steering Group. 

 
The Radio Shack (originally a Customs Clearing Office) in Port Adelaide is currently of concern and 
under threat from the next stage of the Port Waterfront Development - see latest Portside Messenger. 
We will keep members in touch as campaigns (including the Radio Shack) progress and invite/inform 
members where and how they can be involved. 
 
Have a fabulous Xmas and hope to see you on the 15

th 
of January. 

 

 
Pat Netschitowsky 
Chairperson 
 
Port of Adelaide Branch of the Natoinal Trust 
 

 


